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BRAD LITTLE GARY SPACKMAN
Governor Director

January 14, 2020

BOB SHARP
PO BOX 767
PINEHURST ID 83850

RE: Application for Permit 94-9480
Mr. Sharp,

The Idaho Department of Water Resources (Department) is reviewing protested Applications
for Permit. You submitted an Application for Permit on April 13, 2016 and was assigned Water
Right No. 94-9480. Water Right No. 94-9480 was protested on June 20, 2016 by the Idaho
Department of Fish and Game (IDFG). On April 25, 2017 a pre-hearing conference was held
with the applicant and IDFG. A letter was sent to the applicant on September 20, 2017 which
included an Amended Application for Permit and request for documentation of ownership or
easement to store water and irrigate on lands not owned by the applicant. To date, the
Department has not received any documents or response.

If you are still interested in pursuing Water Right No. 94-9480, please respond within thirty
(30) days. If you are interested, a status conference will be setup due to the length of time
from the pre-hearing conference. If you no longer wish to proceed with the water right
process, please complete the enclosed withdrawal of application for permit form and return it
to our office. If there is no response IDWR will issue a Preliminary Order denying the
application. Please contact me at 208-762-2800 with any questions. Thank you for your
attention to these matters.

Sincerely,
-

Adam Frederick
Water Rights Supervisor

Enclosure(s): Withdrawal of Application for Permit Form

Ccc: Ann Vonde, Deputy Attorney General
IDFG, Panhandle Region



WITHDRAWAL

OF
APPLICATION FOR PERMIT
[/We, and
(Applicant’s Printed Name) (Applicant’s Printed Name)
and
(Applicant’s Printed Name) (Applicant’s Printed Name)

hereby withdraw our Application for Permit to Appropriate the Public Waters of the

State of Idaho, No. .

Signed this day of , 20

(Signature/Title of Applicant)

(Signature/Title of Applicant)

(Signature/Title of Applicant)

(Signature/Title of Applicant)



Alleman, Tammy

From: Alleman, Tammy

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 8:41 AM

To: Vonde, Ann; 'Horsmon,Merritt'

Subject: Application for Permit 94-9480

Attachments: Letter to Sharp Regarding Application for Permit 94-9480.pdf

Good morning,

This is a copy of the letter we are sending to Bob Sharp in regards to a protested Application for Permit 94-9480. We are
giving him 30 days to respond. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Northern Region Office at
(208) 792-2800 or send us an email.

Thank you,
Tammy

Tammy Alleman

Administrative Assistant

Idaho Department of Water Resources
Email: Tammy.Alleman@idwr.idaho.qgov
Phone: (208) 762-2800

Fax (208) 762-2819
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